
Student testimonials

Organised by the Centre for Muslim-Christian Studies, Oxford, 
in association with Ebrahim College and the Islamic College for Advanced Studies

For more details contact:
summerschool@cmcsoxford.org.uk

Thank you so much for this priceless opportunity to learn and be 
together with one another. This has been, without question, the most 
fruitful week I have ever spent in residential training or learning. A 
unique gift.

Common Awards
For Christian students training for Anglican ordination and doing Common 
Awards with the University of Durham, the Summer School can now be taken 
for credit as module L5-10 Christian Theology in Encounter with Other Faiths 
(TMM 2747).  It is sponsoered by St Stephen’s House, Oxford, in partner
with CMCS.  Contact the address below for more details.

Thank you for the best week I have spent in education! I hope the 
relationships we have built will last long into the future and we can 
support one another in our respective fields. (Muslim)

Inter-faith dialogue is all a bit wishy-washy, isn’t it? I used to think so. 
It seemed a futile attempt at squaring the circle. This summer school 
has helped me see otherwise. Without compromising our own faiths,
we’ve been able to listen and learn from one another. (Christian)
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More than your usual inter-faith encounter!




